
Dear Mr. Schumacher,

A cover letter allows you to professionally introduce yourself to a prospective
employer. Your goal in writing your cover letter should be to encourage the
employer to read your resume and consider you for a specific position.

Highlight your achievements, skills, experiences, and training that are relevant
to the position you want to get. However, avoid simply repeating the information
you included in your resume. Tailor your cover letter to each employer and job.
Since you are applying for specific roles, give specific examples and events that
demonstrate your ability to perform well if given the position.

Yes, you should maintain a professional air throughout the copy, however, an
exceedingly formal tone may turn off those who read it. Remember to also show
genuine enthusiasm for the job. You can think of it this way: it’s not a suit-and-
tie event, but a smart casual gathering. Steer away from highly personal
information and questions about the position. This includes talking about salary
expectations and company benefits. Instead, reserve such inquiries for the
actual interview.

Make sure you proofread your cover letter before sending it. There are various
online tools that can help you catch minor grammatical or typographical errors.
Additionally, make sure your cover letter is easy to read. Use a simple font like
the one used here. Avoid walls of text, too. Dividing your letter into paragraphs
makes it easy on the eyes and organizes the information you provide.

Best regards,

Ariadne Snyder

January 2, 2025

Noah Schumacher
Recruitment Specialist
Schuester Digital Media Group
123 Anywhere St.
Any City, ST 12345

We will be taking a great first step towards active living at our doorstep with the new Sport-in-
Precinct project at the roof decks of Blk 19A Dover Crescent (MSCP). Spearheaded by Sport
Singapore and West Coast Town Council, it aims to provide residents with a wider range of easily-
accessible sports facilities, including a new playground, fitness corners, jogging track, and sheltered
multi-purpose sports hall.

I was especially cheered by your great response to the two-day Children Sports Clinic held over the
September holidays by Blangah Community Sports Club (CSC) and Flair Football Academy. Under
the guidance of professional coaches, our children picked up basic soccer techniques, and pitted
their skills against each other. All in all, they had great fun and made many new friends!

We have also completed repainting works at Blk 85 to 88 and 88A Telok Blangah Heights, and
repainting to Blk 62 to 69 Telok Blangah Heights is underway.

Do look out for the Big Molly Library Bus every first Sunday of the month, from 9am to 12pm. Other
than visiting the mobile library where I will be reading stories to the children, there will also be fun-
filled activities such as art workshops, games and road safety sharing.

With the COVID-19 cases rising largely due to the XBB strain, I would like to urge everyone to
continue to practice good hygiene, and keep up with vaccinations amid the new wave.

It has been a joy working with our team at the West Coast Town Council together with a group of
committed volunteers! As always, we welcome your feedback and suggestions, please feel free to
reach out to me at rachel.ong@pap.org.sg and I will follow up.

Much blessings to you and your family,
Rachel
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